
 

                                                                                                                                              28TH  July  2025 

NEWSLETTER 22 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

MID-YEAR EXAMS AND PRELIMS 
The mid-year exams and Prelims are well under way. 

 

A reminder that students must be at school at least 20 minutes before the start of each exam and 

they can go home directly after the end of their exams each day. Should a student need to stay at 

school they will be sent to a classroom to study. 

The tuckshop will be open during exams . 

A reminder that although the exams finish on the 5th of August, the students are required to be at 

school on the 6th and 7th August to go over their exam papers with their teachers. It is important 

that all students have the opportunity to go over their papers, please make sure your child attends 

school after the exams. School only closes on the 8th of August. 

This can be an anxious time for many students, they need extra support and love. 

 

The school reports will be emailed to the parents during the holidays and parents evening will be 

held on the 04th of September between 16H00 and 19H00. 

If any parent has changed their email address, please make sure you have updated your 

information with the school. 

 

CAMBRIDGE RESULTS 
The AS level results will be available on the 12th of August at 08h30 and the I.G.C.S.E. exam results 

will be available on the 19th of August at 08h30. 

The invoices for the Cambridge October/ November exams will be sent out in mid- August. 

 

SCHOOL FEES 

A break-down of the 2026 school fees will be sent out next week. 

 

 

PYJAMA AND MOVIE DAY  

We will have a pyjama and movie day during school on the 8th of 

August. (the day we break up for the holidays) 

It is a great way to wind down and enjoy the last day of the school 

term. 

Students may come to school in their pyjamas and dressing gown. 

We will have movies for them to watch, in various classrooms. The 

students may choose which movie they would like to watch. Students will be served hot chocolate 

and popcorn by the fundraisers. 



 

The cost for wearing your pyjamas, watching a movie, and getting a mug of hot chocolate and a  

bag of popcorn will be R30-00.  

Please bring your own mugs! 

All monies raised will go into the Matric Farewell Fund.  

                       

 
 
CHARTER COLLEGE OPEN DAY 
Our next Open Day will be from 09H00-12H00 on 06th September. 
Please share the invite with anyone who is looking for a high school for their child. 

 

  

Have a good week. 

 
Kind Regards 

Mrs. C.A. Dodge 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

5th   August Exam session ends  

6-7th August  Students return to school to check their 

exam papers.  

 

08th August School closes for the end of term 2. 

Movie and Pyjama Day 

12H00 

03RD September School reopens for the beginning of the 3rd 

term 

07H30 

04th September Parents evening 16H00-19H00 

 


